
 

Abbeville County School District 

 

TITLE IX COMPLIANCE PROGRAM 

 

Abbeville County School District is committed to providing equal access to educational and 

employment opportunities regardless of race, color, religion, national origin, disability, 

pregnancy, age, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity status, spousal affiliation, or any other 

protected characteristic, as may be required by law.   

 

As required by Title IX and its implementing regulations, 34 C.F.R. Part 106, Abbeville County 

School District does not discriminate on the basis of sex in its educational programs and 

activities.  In addition, the District is committed to providing a work and student environment 

that is free of sexual harassment and will not tolerate sexual harassment activity by any District 

employee, substitute employee, student or third party.  We will act quickly and impartially to 

address claims of sexual harassment and discrimination and remedy the discriminatory effects of 

inappropriate acts of discrimination.  

 

District Wide Title IX Coordinator 

Dr. Lori Brownlee-Brewton, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources, serves as the 

District’s Title IX Coordinator and is located at 400 Greenville Street, Abbeville, SC 292620.  

 

Dr. Brewton can be reached at 864-366-5427 during regular business hours (8:00 a.m.–4:00 

P.M., Monday through Friday) and via email at lbrewton@acsdsc.org. Inquiries regarding the 

application of Abbeville County School District’s Title IX Policy should be referred to the 

District’s Title IX Coordinator or the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Civil Rights, at 

(800) 421-3481 or ocr@ed.gov.  The Department offers language assistance in more than 170 

languages. 


